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Public Notice 

 

2024 Monmouth County Municipal Park Improvement Grant Application 

 
The Borough of Matawan is holding a Public Hearing on Thursday, July 6, 2023, at 7:00 PM, at 

the Matawan Municipal Community Center, 201 Broad Street, Matawan, New Jersey 07747, 

Main Meeting Room to discuss the contents of an application for the Monmouth County 

Municipal Park Improvement Grant Program. 

 

The Borough will receive public input on the contents of the FY24 MPIGP application before 

submission. Our proposed project is the Clinton Street Park Improvement project located at 

Clinton Street, Matawan, NJ 07747. The proposed project will contain BLOCK: 31 and LOTS: 

12, and 14 that are a part of the property. 

 

The public is invited to this Hearing at which time a summary of the project scope will be 

provided along with the opportunity to ask questions and provide comment.  Anyone unable to 

attend these meetings but wishing to contact the Borough for more information or to make their 

views known may do so by submitting written comments to: Borough of Matawan 201 Broad 

Street, Matawan, New Jersey 07747 or by email at:  karen.wynne@matawanborough.com. 

Comments received during the 10-day public comment period of June 26 through July 6, 2023 

will be considered prior to final submission of the application. 

 

Karen Wynne, RMC 

Municipal Clerk 

http://www.matawanborough.com/

